
Submission 13.08.09
 
Submission from a parent made by telephone with regards to Victoria College.  The Parent
was in support of the two day Suspension given to her son.  She was fully involved in the
disciplinary process which included a phone call from the Head Master to notify of the
incident and to arrange a meeting.  The meeting was held between the parent and Head
Master, with the child attending for part of it.  The Parent was consulted on the severity of
the punishment, and was fully supportive of a strict punishment to prevent any further
unacceptable behaviour.


